FAKE NEWS ALERT

The Ministry of Health would like to inform the general public that

the rumour stating that the government is running out of isolation

facilities is not true. A detailed plan on isolation facilities is already

in place and we are comfortable with the number of isolation
facilities.

The Ministry requests the general public not to circulate fake news
which is creating unnecessary panic.

We anticipate your solidarity and support during these critical times.

Things you can do during Lockdown
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